
 
STANISLAUS COUNTY 

SUPERINTENDENTS’ COUNCIL OF THE 
STANISLAUS SPECIAL EDUCATION LOCAL PLAN AREA (SELPA) 

 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Superintendents’ Council of Stanislaus County  

Hereby gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 
 

Topic of Hearing:  Annual Budget and Service Plan Hearing on the Stanislaus County 
SELPA Schools Budget for 2022-2023. 
 
Copies of the Plan may be inspected at:  Each school office, district office, or the 
SELPA office. 
 
After the Public Hearing, the Superintendents’ Council will adopt the Annual Budget 
and Service Plan for the Stanislaus County SELPA. 
 
Hearing Date:  May 27, 2022 
 Time:  9:00 a.m. 
 Location:              Stanislaus SELPA Conference Room 
                             1325 Celeste Drive 
 Modesto, CA 
                             
 
For additional information:  Contact your local district special education 
office or the Stanislaus County Special Education Local Plan Area 
(SELPA) office at 238 - 6551. 
 
 

POSTED: May 2, 2022 
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